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Curacao, February 20, 2018 
 
Our ref. : CKF2018.01 
 
TO: ALL CARIBBEAN COUNTRIES 
 
Dear President, 
 
We herewith invite you to participate in the FOURTH CARIBBEAN KARATE 
CHAMPIONSHIP which will be held in Curacao. 
 
The organizing federation is:                                                                                                                      
Curacao Karate Bond                                                                                                         
Tel: +59995105377                                                                                                            
E-mail : william.millerson@gmail.com  
 
Date of the championship 
July 20-21, 2018 
 
Referee course 
July 18-19, 2018 
 
Congress 
July 19, 2018 
 
Venue 
Sentro Deportivo Korsou 
 
Categories and participation                                                                                                         
The championship will be held according to the PKF categories of 12/13 years, 14/15 
years, 16/17 years, Under 21 and senior categories in kumite and kata with the 
participation of 2 competitors per country. There will be team and individual competition. 
 
Fees                                                                                                                                  
Membership of the CKF $100.00                                                                           
Participation fee per competitor $ 50.00                                                                             
Participation fee in referee course $100.00 
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Soon we will be sending out a bulletin with more detailed information. 
To have an idea which countries will be participating, I would appreciate if each 
federation can confirm to my attention before May 1, 2018 their willingness to participate. 
 
Yours Truly, 

 
William Millerson 
President organizing committee 
 
 


